
Restrictions Exemption Program for Crowfoot Arena 

To our Crowfoot Arena Users and Patrons, 

The Government of Alberta has declared a state of public health emergency and new restrictions to slow the 
spread of COVID-19 and its variants. 

As a result, Crowfoot Arena will be adhering to the City of Calgary Bylaw. 

Effective Monday November 15, everyone over the 
age of 12 years of age will be required to show QR 
CODE proof of vaccination, anyone over 18 will 
need to provide SECONDARY ID, or a negative 
privately-purchased COVID-19 test to gain access 
to the Arena.  

We remind everyone that all patrons must continue to be masked when entering and exiting the facility and in 

common areas prior to going on the ice. 

Please arrive no more than 3o minutes before your ice time and depart within 30 minutes of the end of your 

permit time. Refrain from spitting on floors in the arena, dressing rooms or player’s benches.  

We trust all patrons will abide by this policy so Crowfoot Arena can remain open, keep our patrons safe, and not 

affect other users that are following this policy.  

If anyone has questions, please contact me at cfarena@shaw.ca.  

Thanks for your co-operation, 

Ian Brownlee, General Manager, Crowfoot Arena 
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